
 

20 January 2018 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 

Year 7 Ambition Nottingham - University of Nottingham Trip –  
Tuesday 30 January 2018 

 
You may recall your child is enrolled in the Ambition Nottingham programme and has the 
opportunity to attend the University of Nottingham for the day on Tuesday 30 January to 
engage in a series of events related to careers and higher education. This will provide them 
with an invaluable opportunity to interact with students from other schools, as well as those 
undertaking higher education. 
 
We hope that days such as these will give your child a clearer view about the opportunities 
and potential future careers that are opened up by higher education, as well as allowing 
them to take part in fun and educational activities on the day. 
 
The focus for this day is about introducing them to the programme and orientating them with 
the historic University of Nottingham campus. Your child will then learn about studying at 
university. 
 
The event is from 9.15am to 2:30pm and students will be travelling to and from the venue by 
taxi mini bus. They will return to school in time for the end of the school day. Your child will 
need to bring a packed lunch with them, however if your child is in receipt of free school 
meals this will be provided for them by the school. They will need to wear their school 
uniform and there will be no further cost incurred to you for this trip. 
 
You have already indicated that you are happy for your child to be part of the Ambition 
programme, however please complete the reply slip below to confirm your consent for them 
to attend this trip and return it to the school office before Monday 29 January. If you have 
any further questions or issues, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr R Sadler Penn 
Achievement Coordinator of Years 7 and 8 

 



 

Please complete and return this reply slip to the school office by  

Monday 29 January 2018 

 

Year 7 Ambition Nottingham - University of Nottingham Trip –  

Tuesday 30 January 2018 
 
 
Student Name_____________________________________ Tutor Group_______________ 
 

� I consent/do not consent for my child to attend the Ambition Nottingham - University 
of Nottingham Trip – Tuesday 30 January 2018 
 

� I will provide my child with a packed lunch  
 

� My child is in receipt of free school meals and requires a packed lunch providing 

 
 
Signed __________________________________________Date _____________________ 
 
 
Parent Name_____________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


